


From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Public Comment to SPR 98.24W
Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 11:17:25 AM
Attachments: Comment to SPR 98.24W.pdf

 
 

From: Thorp, Tanya <Tanya.Thorp@kingcounty.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 11:07 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Public Comment to SPR 98.24W
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Good morning,
 
Attached please find the public comment so SPR 98.24W.  Please feel free to contact me if you have
any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely,

Tanya L. Thorp
Superior Court Judge (she/her)
Department 27
King County Superior Court
Seattle, Washington
206-477-1489
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